CORRESPONDENCE
10/1/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09743-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2020 8:38 AM

To: ‘Kelly Griffin'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good Morning, Kelly Griffin

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Kelly Griffin

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 5:05 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 30, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC
FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as
increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

| live on Social Security Disability Income and my significant other lives on Social Security as well. We are both very
concerned about the impact of the rushed regulatory proceedings on August 10 when PSC commissioners unanimously
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approved the four utilities' Plans (Florida Power & Light/FPL, Duke Energy Florida, Tampa Electric Company, and Gulf
Power Company) plans that will significantly increase utility costs for Floridians.

We do not think that the cost justifies this project that will help few customers achieve faster electricity restoration.

Please stop this work. We, Ferdinand Howard Sinclair, 1l and Kelly L.
Griffin, do not support this project and were unaware of the public hearing that was held. We would have been there.

Thank you for considering our concerns. We can barely afford our electric bill now!
Regards,

Kelly Griffin and F. Howard Sinclair

Sincerely,

Ms. Kelly Griffin

8067 Silver Maple Drive

Milton, FL 32583

(850) 665-4077
kelly@kellygriffin.com





